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Announcement 

 
Announcement # 20-67 

Date:  October 21, 2020 

Topic: Fannie Mae HomeStyle Renovation Program Availability 

Effective immediately, the Fannie Mae HomeStyle Renovation program has been reinstated.  As a 

reminder, lenders must be approved to participate in the HomeStyle program with PennyMac.   

 

Please contact your Sales Representative with any questions. 


